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 E-Serve No.:  139 of 2025  |  Date: July 29, 2025

Sub: Trade Advisory for Indian Companies - new regulatory requirement for

Algerian importers

Dear Member,

The Council has received a communication (click here) from the Embassy of India in

Algiers, Algeria, regarding a new regulatory requirement for Algerian importers.

With e�ect from 1 July 2025, the Algerian Government has introduced a new measure

for importers to submit a “Tentative Import Program” for the second half of the year.

This program must be duly endorsed by the Ministry of Foreign Trade and Export

Promotion and is mandatory for any pre-domiciliation, domiciliation, or opening of

Letters of Credit (LC) for imports.

Members are requested to inform their Algerian importers of this new measure to

ensure streamlined export operations.

Regards,

Dr. Siddhartha Rajagopal

Executive Director
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